
 

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS – Sacramento District 
1325 J Street, Room 1480, Sacramento, CA  95814-2922 

http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/organizations/cespk-co/regulatory/index.html  

 
 

Public Notice of Final Environmental Impact Statement 
Action ID: SPK-1999-00590 
Comments Period:  July 12, 2010– August 11, 2010 

 
SUBJECT: Final Environmental Impact Statement for the Rio del Oro Specific Plan Project, City of 
Rancho Cordova, California 
 
AUTHORITY: The Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) for the Rio del Oro Specific Plan 
project is available for review and comment. A notice of availability was posted in the Federal Register on 
July 9, 2010.  The FEIS may be viewed at the Sacramento District website at 
http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/organizations/cespk-co/regulatory/EISs/EIS-index.html.  Written comments 
on the FEIS should be sent by August 8, 2010 to: 
 

Lisa M. Gibson 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Regulatory Division 
1325 J Street, Room 1480 
Sacramento, California 95814 
FAX: (916) 557-6877 
Email: Lisa.M.Gibson2@usace.army.mil 

 
For further information, contact Lisa M. Gibson by telephone at (916) 557-5288. 
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